
 

 

 

 

 

Dear valued Customer, 

 

 

We hereby affirm that all varieties of BOPET films manufactured by PETCO are 
compliant for food contact, with no functional barriers present. 

Furthermore, we assure that all materials utilized adhere to the regulations set forth by the 
Iranian Food and Drug Administration, containing no animal-based ingredients, food 
additives, or flavorings. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
POLYESTER BENIS AZAR ARVANAGH(PETCO) 

 


